
From: Fermahan, Anil 

Sent: 08 July 2021 14:04 

To: Tony Young 

Cc: Stott, Anna 

Subject: RE: Planning & advertisement consent applications - 35-36 Hampstead High Street - 

2021/1975/P & 2021/2972/A 

Importance: High 

Good afternoon Tony, 

I hope you are well. Thank you for your patience whilst we address your requests. 

Please find attached the amended drawings. As requested in your email below, I can confirm that 

the illumination is only in the lettering and not the entire projecting sign. Attached are the 

manufacturer’s specification documents for the refrigeration plant, louvres, acoustic wall lining and 

metal door. The website link for the Nassau MOE metal door can be found here: 

https://nassau.co.uk/products/industry/steel-door/high-security-doors/  

With regards to the existing wall-mounted condenser units, the architect has confirmed that 6 of the 

condenser units are definitely being removed, however, they are confirming whether the 4 units on 

the left, as shown on the drawing will be removed. As soon as I receive confirmation, I will notify 

you. 

In regards to the planning fee, we will pay the additional £228 by phone. Thank you for informing us 

about the short time extension. As the consultation period is due to end on the 9th July 2021, is it 

correct to suggest that the new determination date will likely be around the 16th July?  

Hopefully everything we have provided is sufficient and we can push towards finalising the 

applications.   

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Kind regards,  

Anil 

 

Anil Fermahan MSc, BSc 

Graduate Planner  

M: +44 (0) 7522 940 874 

E: anil.fermahan@wsp.com 

70 Chancery Ln 

Holborn 

London 

WC2A 1AF 

 


